
WHY IS ACCESS
CHANGING?

NEW ACCESS
GUIDELINES

FREQUENTLY ASKED
QUESTIONS

To ensure the Torrington
Landfill can continue to service
Kneehill County residents for as
long as possible, we’re limiting
use to County ratepayers and
residents only. This helps us
manage waste sustainably and
extends the life of our landfill. 

We appreciate your support in
making this necessary change
to protect our resources. 

Effective Date: January 1, 2025

Who Can Use the Landfill? 
Kneehill County ratepayers and
residents only.

What Does This Mean?
Starting in the new year, only those
living within or owning property in
Kneehill County will be able to use
the Torrington Landfill. If you’re
from a neighboring community,
please explore alternative waste
disposal options in your area.

We understand this may be an
adjustment for nearby communities.
We’re happy to answer questions
and help you find alternative
solutions.

Q: Who qualifies as a
Kneehill County ratepayer or
resident?
A: Anyone living within or
owning property in Kneehill
County. (Outside of villages
or towns.)

Q: Where can non-residents
go for waste disposal?
A: Check with your local
municipal office for
recommended waste disposal
sites in your area.

Q: Who can I contact with
questions?
A: Contact Kneehill County at 
403-443-5541 or
office@kneehillcounty.com.


